NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION 2913-2020
FOR WRITTEN REPLY

[bookmark: _GoBack]INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO: NO 50-2020, DATE OF PUBLICATION 27 NOVEMBER 2020: 
“Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture: 
(1). 	Whether, with reference to his reply to question 2223 on 30 October 2020, he will furnish Mr M Waters with a breakdown of how the amount of R450, 726, 816 paid to the SA Football Association (SAFA) was arrived at;
(2). 	what (a) was the total monetary value of the gate takings of the Federation of International Football Associations (FIFA) World Cup 2010 tournament, (b) total amount was paid to SAFA and (c) was the monetary value of VAT on the sale of tickets;
(3). 	whether any member of the Board of Directors of the FIFA World Cup 2010 served on the ticketing revenue committee; if not, why not; if so, who served on the ticketing committee?NW3738E
REPLY
1)(2) and (3) The South African Football Association (SAFA) in its response indicated that the 2010 FIFA World Cup was an event that was fully funded by FIFA.  

SAFA indicated that they would send the honourable member’s questions to FIFA for a response. In addition, it indicated that the 2010 FIFA World Cup operations were closed 9 years ago in 2011.


